June 22" 2017

Municipality of South Huron
322 Main St South
Exeter On

Att’'n : Genevieve Scharback
Re : Temporary Liquor Extension for July 21t and 22"
Please let this letter serve as notice that we have requested from the AGCO a Temporary Extension to

our licenced area for Friday evening July 21 and Saturday evening July 22" from 9pm to 1am. ( Per our
Noise bylaw concerts are to be completed by 12:30 am)

As we have done in the past we are looking to have the asphalt area in front of our stage be licenced for
this timeframe. This in regards to a concert on the stage on those evenings. Like previous concerts we
will control the sound/noise level so as to not disturb our neighbours. There will be security onsite as
well.

To finalize our extension we need a letter of no objection from the municipality.

Sincerely

Paul Spriet
GRAND BEND MOTORPLEX





